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Schedule of Services
FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles 5:00 P.M.
Mincha Services 5:00 P.M.

SATURDAY
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Weekly Portion: Mishpatim
Exodus 21:1-24:18

Haftorah: Jeremiah 34:8-22; 33:25-26
Rosh Chodesh Benshen
Rosh Chodesh Adar 1 will be on
FRIDAY and SATURDAY, FEB. 9
and 10.

Mincha Services ...... 4:55 P.M.

Daily Services
MORNING SERVICES 7:15 A.M.
EVENING SERVICES 5:00 P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week
HYMAN ALPERT
ELIEZER BAUM
ELIAS GOTTFRIED
ISRAEL D. LASCOFF
DR. JOSEPH WEINSTEIN
BELLA R. KURKE
YETTA B. LEVEY

Coming Events

Saturday, • February 3rd — Children's
Services f 10:30 A.M.

Monday, February 5th—Talmud Class,
Library 8:30 P.M.

Wednesday, February 7th—Girl Scout
Meeting, Social Hall 3:30 P.M.

Wednesday, February 7th — Cultural
Class 8:30 P.M.

Thursday, February 8th — Boy Scout
Meeting, C.J.I 6:30 P.M.

Trustees/ Attention!
A very important meeting of the

Board of Trustees has been called for
Thursday Evening, February 8th, at
8:30 o'clock. Every Trustee is urged
to attend.

Frederick Margareten Honored
by Boy Scout Organization
Kehilath Jeshurun has an additonal

reason for feeling proud of its Presi¬
dent. At the annual meeting of the
Manhattan Council of the Boy Scouts
of America, held last week, Mr. Fred¬
erick Margareten was elected a mem¬
ber of the Executive Board for a per¬
iod of three years.

The Governing Board of the Man¬
hattan Council is to be congratulated
for its foresight in selecting as cap¬
able an individual as Mr. Margareten.
Kehilath Jeshurun has been aware of
his integrity, his sincerity, his ability
and his loyalty for a long time. It
is not at all surprising that yet an¬
other organization has recognized him
as a valuable asset. Our felicitations
to you, Mr. Margareten, and may you
always be blessed with the desire to
serve others as you have in the past.

Regional Symposium
February 11, 1940

Under the auspices of the Youth Di¬
vision of the Union of Orthodox Jew¬
ish Congregations of America, a New
York Regional Symposium will be held
on Sunday evening, February 11th, at
the Jewish Center, 131 West 86th Street.
Participating in the Symposium will be
the youth clubs of all the major
Orthodox Synagogues in Manhattan.
The subject will be: "The Outlook

of the Jewish Youth."
1. The Problem of the Jewish Adoles¬

cent.

2. What Vocation Should the Jewish
Youth Pursue?

3. The Religion of the College Student.
4. The Demands Judaism makes on the

Business Youth.

5. Jewish Youth Groups and Organiza¬
tions.

6. The Outlook of Jewish Youth.
The public is cordially invited.



THE MEN'S CLUB

cordially invites you and your men friends to attend its
regular monthly meeting on

Tuesday Night February 13th, at 3:15
in the

SOCIAL HALL
to hear

GEORGE HAMILTON COMBS, JR.
Dynamic Radio News Commentator

speak on

"WAR CLOUDS OVER AMERICA"

The personality whom you have long awaited] Enjoy a daily
mental uplift! Listen in on Station WHN (7.30 P. M. Sunday through
Friday) and prepare yourself for the rare treat in store, on Feb. 13th.



Best Wishes

The Congregation is terribly sorry to
hear that Mrs. Bessie Goodman is ill
and extends best wishes to her for a

complete and speedy recovery.

Bazaar News

Because of the illness of our Bazaar
Chairman, Bessie Goodman, the open¬

ing of the Bazaar has been postponed.
There is an old adage which says,
"It's an ill wind which blows no

good." And, while we regret the cause
of the postponement, the delay will
give procrastinators an opportunity to
do their bit for the Synagogue and
the Sisterhood. To be more explicit,
WE CAN USE MORE MERCHANDISE)
The word "sufficient" is never used
in a Bazaar venture. The more mer¬

chandise, the more money realized;
the more money, the more assistance
can be given to those who need it.
Therefore, friends, resolve to send a

package to the office this week. En¬
courage our Chairman and her very
able committee.

Prayer Books Needed
There is a dearth of uniform prayer-

books in the Synagogue. It is most
discouraging to find, when a page is
announced during Sabbath Services,
that one has the wrong prayer-book
in his hands. The Synagogue will
very much appreciate a donation of
books, in which the donor may have
inscribed the name of a departed rela¬
tive. This is a most fitting way to
honor the memory of a departed one.

Congratulations
The Congregation and the Sister¬

hood extend sincere congratulations
to Mrs. Bernard Fischman who this
week received her B.A. degree, cum
laude, from Hunter College.

Registration At The
Ramaz Academy Continues

There is still time to enroll your
child at the Ramaz Academy for the
coming semester. If you want your
son or your daughter to receive a
combined English and Hebrew educa¬
tion, taught in a modern progressive
way, you will find the ideal type of
school at the Ramaz Academy. Classes
are held from Kindergarten to the
sixth year. All parents are welcome
to visit the classes and observe. Call
for an appointment at ATwater 9-0820,
any time from 9 until 3 o'clock. .

Cultural Class

Rabbi Lookstein will continue his
discussion on "The National Philoso¬
phy of Achad Haam," next Wednes¬
day, February 7th, at the home of
Mr. and Mrs. Seppy I. Silberman, 176
West 87th Street.

All members and their friends are

welcome. It is never too late to join
this class.

Our Benevolent Fund

Our Benevolent Fund is very much
depleted, and as a result we are un¬
able to care for many of the Rabbis
to whom we have always sent con¬
tributions. We will appreciate hear¬
ing from those people who have filled
or partially filled the Beneyolent Fund
boxes sent out by the Synagogue.

Condolences

The congregation extends heartfelt
sympathy to its member, Dr. Eugene '
Fischer, upon the death of his grand¬
mother, Mrs. Esther Fischer, who was
a worshipper in our synagogue for
many, many years.



MEN'S CLUB NEWS

In a spirit of utmost good-will and understanding we are devotedly
engaged to the task of consummating a worthier and finer type of
group motivation and accomplishment.

This wider field * of active endeavor, specifically as well as

generally, presents manifold opportunities for fraternal, intellectual and
beneficient betterment.

The impetus for the continuation of such a movement must needs
come from a constant addition of. those most suitable to participate.
Therefore, to all of you, who either in the spirit or the letter, find
yourselves in accord with us, we say, join our ranks and let us together
strive for the desired good.

PERSONALS

We congratulate the following
new members whose applications
have been favorably acted upon

by the Executive Committee, the
Messrs.: Ludwig Bickhardt, Henry
Frank, Milton Green, A1 Icfcobs,
Max Neuman, Harry Nudelman,
Jacob Rosenblum, Harris Sacks,
William Schwarz.

Jacob Rudd never permits an
Executive Meeting to interfere
with a trip to Florida. Any Sun¬
day is apt to find him in Miami
or Palm Beach.

The plural of Sack, jjs Sacks.
Now, Sacks are used for many

purposes; however, we prefer
them as members of the Men's

Club, as witness Samuel A., Mer-
vin J., and Harris Sacks.

♦ » »

Certain members, every Sun¬
day morning, have a rendezvous
with breakfast and Dr. Heckler.
This is an unbeatable combina¬
tion—if you hold the ricjht cards.

d be aGeorge Jacobs wou
credit to any organization. We're
particuarly happy that he's an

active member of the Men's Club.



The PATRICIAN — CA TERERS of DISTINCTION
MRS. L. SCHULTZ MRS. J. ROSOFF —

Kosher functions arranged for at leading hotels,
synagogues, your home, our own ball rooms.

151 WEST 51st ST., Suite 333 - - Circle 7- 7068
HOI EL ABBEY

1236 WASHINGTON AVE., MIAMI BEACH, FLORIDA

ANNOUNCING the opening of
our new Funeral Home, under
the personal direction of
Mr. Rosenthal.

RIVERSIDE MEMORIAL CHAPEL

Miami 5-3143

In New York

76th St. & Amsterdam Ave.

ENdicott 2-6600


